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Dear Families,

A friendly reminder that there is no school for students tomorrow
(PD day) and Wednesday is an early dismissal (2:14pm), and our
next Spirit Day (Crazy Hair Day).
Kindergarten registration will be open for online registrations on
Tuesday. Children who are five years old on or before December
31, 2022, can be registered for Kindergarten. For the 2022-2023
school year, Ukrainian Kindergarten will be offered on
Tuesdays/Thursdays (and some Fridays) and English Kindergarten will be offered on
Mondays/Wednesdays (and some Fridays). To register please go to -
https://www.eics.ab.ca/programs/kindergarten/kindergarten
Check out our kindergarten trailer - St. Nicholas Kindergarten Trailer 2022-2023
Please share this infographic to your social media platforms to help promote our wonderful
school - St. Nicholas Kindergarten Information 2022-2023
God Bless,
Peter Rachmistruk
Principal
Upcoming Important Dates

Monday, January 31 - PD day (no school for students)
Wednesday, February 2 - Early dismissal/Spirit Day (Crazy Hair Day)
Friday, February 4 - Report cards available on Powerschool
Wednesday, February 9 - Hot lunch (Wok Box)
February 10/11 - Teacher’s Convention (no school for students)
Monday, February 21 - Family Day (no school)

Information
Your child’s report card will be available on Powerschool on Friday, February 4. Report
cards provide an opportunity to convey information from the school to parents about their
child’s educational progress. The report cards are a culmination of on-going assessments
in the classroom and are meant to encapsulate the learning of the student over the first
term. Our hope is that this report card and communication from teachers will ensure that
all parents know how their child is doing, what area they need to improve in and how the
school and the home can work as a team to support the student in this process.
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School Apparel - Clothing orders are now available to purchase online at
https://stnicolas2021.itemorder.com/sale deadline for orders is Sunday, February 27th.
February's hot lunch will feature Wok Box. Ordering will close at the end of the day on
Sunday, February 6th. Hot lunch will be served on Wednesday, February 9th. For
kindergarten parents, only the Ukrainian class will order this month (next month will be
English kindergarten).

Faith Reflection
Lord, we thank you for your steadfastness. You never fail. You are our strength in our time of
need. God, we give you our worries, burdens and cares this day. Thank you that we do not have
to fear, for you are always right beside us. Encourage our hearts today. Remind us of your
loving kindness. In Jesus’ name we pray. Amen
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St.Nicholas Catholic School

"Our Catholic School Family, embracing both English and
Ukrainian Bilingual programs is dedicated to providing the best
opportunities for learning while nurturing in our students'
continuous personal growth.”
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